Brad and Pam Sweet
1 Camelot Dr
Boxford MA, 01921

Request for Determination of Negligible Iimpact (DN)
Driveway Replacement

May 14, 2015

Boxford Conservation Commission
Town of Boxford

To all -

Our existing 25+ year old driveway needs to be replaced and we want to widen a small section of it
outside of the 100 ft buffer zone so we can park a second car on pavement.

Attached is a check for $50, payable to the Town of Boxford and 8 copies of this letter, a site map, and
pictures of the existing driveway.

Ross Povenmire and | met last week and we reviewed the pictures along with a site map from when we

put in our original driveway.

Thank you.
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